
 

 

 

 

 

SAVE the DATE 
 

 
 

Dear Kindergarten Parent/Guardian: 
 

You and your Kindergarten child are invited to our 

Kindergarten orientation session on Wednesday, May 6 

from 4:30 to 6:30 p.m. 
 

 

We will be discussing what a typical ‘All-Day Kindergarten’ day will look like for 

your child.  We will be sharing the practical items that your child will require, as 

well as being available to answer questions that you may have.  The orientation will 

include family activities that will help your child have a successful transition to 

Kindergarten.  You will receive a Welcome to Kindergarten bag with magnetic 

letters and numbers, books, crayons, scissors, paper, glue, playdough and more! 

(you must attend this orientation session to receive this bag of goodies) 
 

Your Kindergarten child is encouraged to attend this ‘hands on’ orientation session.  

Please make babysitting arrangements for any siblings. 

 

Please join us!! 
 

Sincerely, 

Pioneer Park Kindergarten Staff 

Pioneer Park Public School 

Glenn A. Kitamura, Principal                                519-748-0142 
                                        Fax 519-748-6576 
 

 

55 Upper Canada Dr.  Kitchener, Ontario  N2P 1G2 


